
 

March 16, 2018 

 

 

RE:  183-185 Whitney Ave., Portland, ME 

 Legalization of 3rd Unit 

 

Dear Zoning Board of Appeals, 

 

This letter shall serve as my permission for Mackenzie Simpson to represent me and the above-mentioned 

property for purposes of legalizing an existing 3rd dwelling unit before City of Portland Zoning Board of 

Appeals. 

 

I was a long-time resident of Portland and lived in the property for many years before moving to Georgia 

to be with my son and grandsons. I now rely on the property for income for my retirement.  I respect the 

law and the rules, which is why I have been proactive in taking necessary measures to legalize the 

existing 3rd unit. I respectfully request that the Zoning Board of Appeals allow us to legalize the existing 

3rd unit. 

 

Thank you very much, 

 

____________________________ 

Dana French 
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